St Ann’s RC Primary School
Derbyshire Lane, Stretford,
Manchester, M32 8SH
0161865 7705/ 1131

10th October 2018

Dear Parent / Guardian,

As you are aware the children in Year 6 will be visiting Thurstaston on Tuesday
16t October 2018. Please ensure that your child arrives to school promptly as
we wish to leave as soon as possible.

For the trip, it is necessary that the children dress appropriately as the weather
may be cold and possibly wet. Below is a list of clothing that your child may
need:

Hat, scarf and gloves (optional)

A warm, waterproof coat (with hood if possible)
A jumper

Old jeans or tracksuit bottoms

Waterproof trousers (if possible)

Thick socks

Children should wear old shoes or trainers but bring wellies or boots to wear
at the beach and also bring a carrier bag to carry their boots in when they
get back on the coach.

As a reminder, the children are allowed to take a disposable camera with them
but we ask that this is clearly marked with the child’s name. The children may
also bring up to £5.00 to spend in the small gift shop.

Thank you for your support

Mrs Noctor and Miss Lloyd



